
SLT Minutes 

6.5.18 
 

The meeting commenced at 4:05 in room 114. 

 

Copies of the May minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A motion 

was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

 

The School Improvement Plan subcommittee did not have anything to report. Neither did the 

Climate and Culture and the Discipline subcommittee.  

 

After departmental feedback, the SLT representatives agreed that as long as Performance Matters 

had the same functionality as GradeCam, then the school should not purchase GradeCam. If 

Performance Matters does not have the same functionality, we can have GradeCam up and 

running within 24 hours.  

 

There was considerable discussion concerning the implementation of GoFAR for the 2018-19 

school year. A motion was made to vote to increase the number of days from one day a week to 

three days a week but without a voting body present, the agenda item was tabled until the August 

meeting.  

 

New members to the SLT are below. Their term will run the 2018-19 and 2019-20 school years.  

 Counseling: Colson 

 Foreign Language: S. Smith 

 EC: Bigham 

 Social Studies: Hach 

Department Chairs are as follows: Their term will run the 2018-19 and 2019-20 school years.  

 Counseling: Jodi Carson 

 English: G. Williams 

 CTE: Tidwell 

 Art: Sterling 

 Social Studies: M. Smith 

 

New Business 

Classified staff brought up the dress code and the need for improved enforcement particularly with 

items such as excessive holes in pants, shirts with holes, and headgear. There was discussion about 

whether or not the policy needed to be altered or if the policy needed to be enforced. The SLT 

will review the dress code at the August meeting. 

 

The Exam Exemption policy was raised. SLT was fine with the current policy.  



 

The topics of electronics, scheduling of school events and students painting their parking spaces 

were tabled until the August meeting.  

 

Parking lot supervision and increased teacher supervision will be changed for the next school year 

to allow for more coverage and efficiency.  

 

The 2018-19 school year will start with workdays on August 15, 16, 20, 21, 22, 23, and 24. Dr. 

Seagraves will hold the opening faculty meeting on August 15 and there will be a safety training for 

the staff on August 16. August 20, 21, and 22 have been mandated by the district for professional 

development.  

 

SLT agreed to hold Open House on September 10
th

, 5:30-7:00 however the district may have 

another date in mind for all high schools to hold their open house. Stay tuned. 

 

With no direction from the district for 2018-19 PD and no early release days on the calendar, Mrs. 

Davis shared a potential plan to offer PD next school year that continues the schools work on the 

six core beliefs. Teachers and other staff would choose one of the six core beliefs to learn more 

about with their colleagues. The work would be done in groups on Canvas and would be teacher 

lead. More information will come.  

 

Mrs. Rich shared that prom will be May 17, 2019.  

 

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

The next meeting will be August 14 at 1:00 in the media center.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:45. 

 


